
MCC SNAPSHOT - April 2013

Program Notes

Thursday, April 4, 2013 @ 7:30pm: Rob Stimpson
Rob Stimpson is an internationally published, award-winning photographer best known for capturing 
the fury and tenderness of the Canadian outdoors. He will speak on going to wild and remote areas of 
the planet that cost a lot of money with an overview of coming back with images that speak to you 
rather than just documenting the trip.

Sunday, April 14, 2013: Digital Competition images due.

Thursday, April 18, 2013 @ 7:30pm: Photo Essay Evening hosted by Marilyn Johnston
An evening to share the essays you have been creating, and receive lots of positive feedback.
This is not a competion, individual or team essays must be a maximum of 10 minutes.

Thursday, April 25, 2013 @ 7:30pm: iPhone (or other smartphone) Magic -
Bruce Kennedy will show us how to use your smart phone camera for fun and seriously good images.

May 2, 2013: Print Competion entries due.

Saturday Workshops

April 6: Macro Photography - Larry Jewett
This macro workshop is to make members familiar with the terms commonly used and to understand 
what these terms mean in planning and obtaining images. We will see a variety of ways to achieve  
different levels of magnification and the drawbacks of each. The transition from handheld, general  
photography to the restricted demands of macro will be addressed.

Notices for workshops are sent to each member and you may register for these sessions 
online.

The 2013 Audio Visual Festival

Sat. April 13th, 7:00pm at the Burlington Arts Centre.

The  Latow  Photographers  Guild  holds  an  annual  Audio  Visual  Festival  of  shows  created  by 
photographers from inside and outside the Guild. This Festival is unique in the GTA and is a highlight  
of the year in the audio-visual community. The shows presented are integrating images and audio in 
unique and imaginative ways and are intended as a showcase for the AV medium. Tickets: $10 in 
advance or at the door.

Plan on attending the Festival which includes work from our own Marcus Miller.



 

GTCCC: Upcoming events

Saturday April 20, 2013:
Awards and Gala Night for the Interclub Competition. MCC members will be honoured in several 
categories and we would love to see a great turn-out of MCC members at this event.

Time: Doors open: 6:30pm, Show time: 7.00pm

Venue: The Regent Theatre on Mount Pleasant Road in Toronto.
Tickets: $15.00, can be purchased at the website.
To purchase tickets and for more info visit: http://www.gtccc.ca/interclub.php

Saturday May 4, 2013:
An education day: Capturing Light and Shadows

Time: 8:00 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Venue: Centennial College/Riverdale Campus.
Tickets: $75 per club member for full day includes sessions, coffee breaks, lunch and all prizes.
To purchase tickets and for more info visit: http://www.gtccc.ca/educationdays.php

GTCCC representative: Hilary Callin gtccc@mississaugacameraclub.ca

Annual Banquet

Date: Thursday May 30, 2013, 6.00 pm.

Venue: Oasis Banquet Centre, Lakeshore Road, east of Cawthra Road (details will be on the tickets).

Programme: The evening starts at 6 p.m. with a cash bar and hors d'œuvres followed at 7 p.m. with a 
buffet selection of 2 meat dishes with 2 different pasta dishes, roast potatoes, tossed salad, vegetables 
and assorted pastries for dessert. The evening will feature the work of our members!

Tickets: Singles - $40 payable in Cash or by Cheque only.Guests are welcome!
Tickets will NOT be available at the venue.

Banquet Committee: Myra Jones, Sandra Hawkins and Judy Stuart

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001mj3FKThPOlY_aEGafim-XWwkQDJixcQ3zudCKpwszvxkPHRNZNUjkAZwISaCdYezrWlqdaxtB6VyTV1kOfaW8px-vl8pXD0OYI9wqymPt1ziQ7nHxYFyOjIGfhf56wMM
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001mj3FKThPOlY54ylPD7mh7-n2dfwFDHfDB5gu1n0bULucgCW6HDPpx90U7nPFXYblZggRSzmhEEQ0Sa4IL72QAUjOUec5w-ufesGx1WLQZFs96Elev10pq8c7qWOhBFyE


Membership Renewal

Membership fee: Single - $55 / Couples - $75 (No change)

Process: Collect 'Renewal Form', complete, sign and submit to Myra Jones together with payment by 
cheque made payable to 'Mississauga Camera Club'

Available: On April 4th, April 18th, May 2nd and May 16th in the Legacy Room outside the meeting 
room from 6.30 to 7.30 and at the break. Also at the Banquet on May 30th.

• Read the form carefully as some changes have been made

• To avoid long line ups and congestion at the renewal table, please fill in the form and bring it 
back with payment when completed.

• Deadline: MAY 30, 2013. After that the membership will open to the public.

Contact Linda Wiesner at the Club or via email: membership@mississaugacameraclub.ca
• Immediately: To make alternate arrangements if you cannot make one of these meetings 

and to ensure you do not lose your place.
• On or after June 1st: To enrol your spouse or a friend

From the Executive Committee

The work of the Executive Committee lately has centred on preparing things for a new executive in 
June 2013 (e.g. proposals for changes in the organization, draft revisions to the club's constitution.) As 
usual, a number of team leaders will be moving on (or up) and replacements have been found for most 
positions -- but there are still some openings for leaders and especially for team members. Contact  
Bob Warren through  vpbw@mississaugacameraclub.ca      if you want to be considered.

OUTINGS: We have initiated what we expect will be a series of short Hosted Outings (really just pick-
up shooting sessions) in Mississauga and nearby. We hope to have one such get-together almost  
every week from now on -- some on weekends and some on week days -- on a wide variety of topics.  
These will be announced via email. We will not be able to help members find transportation to these 
shoots. A few of these outings will  be to venues which have admission charges and may require  
signup in advance in order to obtain a good group rate.
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